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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-0487   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: May 7, 2013 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve the purchase of an asphalt trenching machine, 

Invitation to Bid (ITB) 432-11142 - $127,490 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the purchase of an asphalt 
trenching machine from the lowest cost, responsive and responsible bidder, Asphalt 
Zipper, Inc., in the amount of $127,490. 
 
Background 
Unit V5068 is a 2002 Asphalt Zipper and is used to grind and reclaim asphalt from 
maintained roadways and parking lots throughout the City of Fort Lauderdale. Unit 
V5068 was scheduled to be replaced in July 2008 but has been retained for 4 years and 
8 months past its recommended lifecycle. 
 
The Procurement Services Division requested bids from 465 vendors and received two 
responses.  Asphalt Zipper, Inc. was the single responsive and responsible bidder in the 
amount of $127,490. The Deputy Director of Finance has determined that Kelly Tractor 
Company was non-responsive because they did not include the required 
transport/storage trailer as required in section 23 of the bid specifications.  
 
Resource Impact 
There will be a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $127,490. 
 
FUNDS AVAILABILTY LOCATION: 

     
FY FUND 

SUB 
FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME 

SUB OBJ 
# 

SUBOBJECT 
NAME  AMOUNT  

2013  583 01 
PBS Fleet 
Services PBS580101 Fleet Services 6416 Vehicles $127,490.00   

 
      

TOTAL $127,490.00 

 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Bid Tabulation 132-11142 
Exhibit 2 – Replacement Justification 
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Prepared by: Robert McKenney, Procurement Specialist II 
 Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I 
 
Acting Department Director:  Hardeep Anand, P.E., Public Works 


